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Summary 
 
The Well-being Partnership Board (WBPB) is required to update its Terms of 
Reference on an annual basis. 
 
These were last agreed by the WBPB on 4 September 2006 and were 
originally scheduled for review and adoption at the WBPB of 12 June 2007.  
However, this discussion was postponed as the Well-being Strategic 
Framework was still in development.   
 
Revised Terms of Reference for 2007-08 are now attached for consideration 
by the WBPB.  These reflect: 
 

• The restructuring of the WBPB to ensure the successful implementation of 
the 2007 Well-being Strategic Framework. 

 

• The in-principle agreement at a partnership seminar on 5 October 2007, 
attended by representatives from the local authority, health and the 
voluntary sector, to restructure WBPB sub groups as outcome-focused 
groups.  The next step is to work out the detail. 

 
 
Recommendations 
 
That the WBPB discuss and adopt the revised Terms of Reference. 

 
 
For more information contact: 
Helena Pugh 
Interim Head of Policy 
Commissioning and Strategy 
Adult, Culture and Community Services 
Haringey Council 
Tel: 020 8489 2943 
Helena.pugh@haringey.gov.uk 
 


